Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 9:19 AM
To: 'mike graham'

Subject: RE: 5810 Naneum Rd. ACU

Hi Mike.

Itis in line to be processed. | will notify you as the process proceeds.
Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planner Il

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Phone: 509-962-7637

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: mike graham [mailto:mikefreightwing@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 8:19 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Re: 5810 Naneum Rd. ACU

Lindsey,

Any word on the status of this application? As my situation being in AG-20 is so close to being outright
permitted, I am hoping this is not going to be a difficult process.

Thanks,

Mike

On Wed, May 14, 2014 at 1:08 PM, mike graham <mikefreightwing@gmail.com> wrote:
Lindsey Ozbolt

Staff Planner

509-962-7682

Lindsey,

Thank you for your help in checking my submitted ACU for completeness. As mentioned, I am following up
with the documents in electronic pdf's for your internal use. This may be helpful to supplement the scanned
images of the originals.

If possible, please keep me informed as to the status of the application. This use is agricultural and dependent
on the outdoor growing season. We have employees standing by to begin working on the farm so it would be
1



nice to be able to communicate an expectation to them that we will be able to provide these jobs. Decent paying
jobs in the county are not easy to come by so keeping this permit timeline in check would be much

appreciated. There is no new construction, the land use is consistent with farming operations in AG-20 and the
concerns of these new zoning rules have been fully vetted by the commissioners so we are hoping things will
move along smoothly.

I am available at anytime in the process for any additional information that might be required.

Kind Regards,

Mike Graham

Natural Mystic Farms / NMF Enterprises LLC
5810 Naneum Rd., Ellensburg, WA 98926
814-769-1278



Lindsey Ozbolt

From: mike graham <mikefreightwing@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: 5810 Naneum Rd. ACU

Attachments: ACU PROJECT NARRATIVE.pdf; ACU SEPA checklist.pdf; ACU Site Plan.pdf; ACU Arial.pdf;

ACU 500' Map.pdf; ACU 500'.pdf

Lindsey Ozbolt
Staff Planner
509-962-7682

Lindsey,

Thank you for your help in checking my submitted ACU for completeness. As mentioned, I am following up
with the documents in electronic pdf's for your internal use. This may be helpful to supplement the scanned
images of the originals.

If possible, please keep me informed as to the status of the application. This use is agricultural and dependent
on the outdoor growing season. We have employees standing by to begin working on the farm so it would be
nice to be able to communicate an expectation to them that we will be able to provide these jobs. Decent paying
jobs in the county are not easy to come by so keeping this permit timeline in check would be much

appreciated. There is no new construction, the land use is consistent with farming operations in AG-20 and the
concerns of these new zoning rules have been fully vetted by the commissioners so we are hoping things will
move along smoothly.

I am available at anytime in the process for any additional information that might be required.

Kind Regards,

Mike Graham

Natural Mystic Farms / NMF Enterprises LLC
5810 Naneum Rd., Ellensburg, WA 98926
814-769-1278



